February 10, 1975

Dr. Ray Rosenman
The Harold Brunn Institute
Mt. Zion Hospital & Medical Center
1600 Divisadero St.
San Francisco, Ca. 95115

Karpin

Dear Ray:

Thanks for your letter of January 27, 1975. I am still considerably disabled but hoping to make a trip to Florida and get a little hot sand on my back.

I had greatly looked forward to Marco Island and stimulation of visiting with you and the rest of the investigators and with fix science reporters.

I had also hoped to engage you in a pleasant debate using your own words, in your own book, so effectively effortracting from the true nature and petential value of your researches. At any rate, sorry you had to tangle with Stamler and Ross, and maybe we'll have our day. I appreciated your note.

Cordacily,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB/kn

dictated but not read